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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
DRAFT Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 
   
To: Lincoln Lavoie Broadband Forum Technical Committee Chair 

<lylavoie@iol.unh.edu> 

Wei Lin Fiber Access Networks Working Area Director 
<wei.linwei@huawei.com> 

   
CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 

Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 
sasecretary@ieee.org  

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@broadcom.com 

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
panslow@ciena.com 

Yan Zhuang Chair, IEEE P802.3.2 Task Force 
email@address.something 

Name Position, organization 
email@address.something 

   
From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

dlaw@hpe.com 

   

Subject: Liaison reply to BBF regarding EPON YANG data models 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 plenary meeting, San Diego, July 12, 2018 
 

Dear Mr. Lavoie,  

 

Thank you for your liaison of 29 March 2018 regarding EPON YANG model development.  
The P802.3.2 (802.3cf) YANG Data Model Definitions Task Force is currently in Working 
Group Ballot / entering Sponsor Ballot. 

Please find attached a copy of our current draft for your consideration. 

We also look forward to continuing this cooperative effort with Broadband Forum. 

Sincerely, 

David Law 

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

                                                           
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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